
      BEN HUTTON 

       7 ELM ROAD, 

       PORTSLADE, 

       BRIGHTON, 

       BN41 1SA. 

     bn_hutton@yahoo.co.uk 

      07966 426641 

Dear Junior 

 

Congratulations on being invited to this seasons training camps. 

As of last season we changed the format slightly and split the sessions into two. 

We felt this was a better way of running the squads therefore will be continuing with 

the same format this season with a B squad from 1000-1300 and an A squad from 

1300-1600. 

All those U17 squad players that attended the morning squad will now be in the later 

squad, and all the U15 players will remain in the morning session. 

We will assess all the juniors over the first training date and then form the basis of the 

two squads. The idea is to get players training together of similar ability regardless of 

age.  

Please find attached to this letter a Registration Form. Can you please make sure it is 

filled in and returned at the first squad along with a cheque for the first four squads. 

The squads will cost fifteen pounds per session, so along with the registration fee you 

should bring a cheque for eighty pounds. I will NOT be accepting cash on squad days 

so to avoid being turned away please bring a cheque made payable to SUSSEX SRA 

JUNIORS!!!! 

Squad Dates 

September 5
th 

Squad day 

September 11
th

 and 12
th

 Area Closed 

September 25
th

 and 26
th

 Junior County Closed 

October 10
th

 U15/U19 Inter Counties Stage 1 

October 17
th

 Squad day 

October 24
th

 U13/U17 Inter Counties Stage 1 

November 14
th

 Squad day  

December 19
th

 Squad day 

 

All the best for the coming season, 

Ben Hutton 

Sussex Head Coach 



 

 

 

 


